


HOPE worldwide Nepal is a non-profit charitable and non-sectarian Organization, registered
as a “Asha Sansar” under the District Administration Office in Kathmandu, Nepal and
affiliated with Social Welfare Council Nepal.

The main objective of our organization is to empower disadvantage & poor children through
free education till primary level and Adults in our society through different vocational trainings.

We help & encourage to the children of the society to know their ability & quality by allowing
them to participate in extra-curricular activities like arts competition, sports and community
involvement. So that, they can feel proud to themselves & also can feel responsible towards the
society.



Decoration of School’s Boundary Wall

Children’s Day Celebration

Children received Gifts from the Municipality

New Uniform & Stationeries distribution

Children learning new paper crafts.



To motivate the children to come to the school & to enjoy them in the environment of the school, we have
decorated the school boundary walls. One of our friend, who is a very good artist, painted an image of School
Building, different kinds of Carton characters & animals on the wall. Children were very excitingly waiting to
finish it.



There is a saying: Children are the gift of God. When they smile God smiles & when they are happy God is
happy.

We feel very privileged, at least we could give them joy & make them happy for some reason. Also, we are
very much grateful to all the friends those who have donated the amount for the celebration. So that, they
can feel special & be happy.

This year our children were very happy more than ever. They have enjoyed this very special day with special
Cake, snacks, chocolate & gifts. They have performed a special dance & played many games.



Since, the winter has started, many students are in need of warm clothes & warm shoes. With the co-
operation from Unicef Nepal, the Kathmandu Municipality has distributed warm clothes & the slippers through
local ward to the extremely needy children of the school.



Children are very happy and delighted to get their new clothes as well as stationary. All thanks
to Su Phing from Singapore (Air Line Pilot Association Singapore). The financial status of some
of the children is so worse that children are compelled to wear same dress for years and
borrow stationary from friends. We are very grateful for Su Phing for her love for children.



We are very much grateful to Su Phing for teaching children to make creative paper designs,
paper crafts and helping to decorate our class rooms. She also trained our teachers not only
on academic improvement but also in the field of arts, sports, manners and appearance.




